
 

 
Ref: 036/19 
 
 
3rd April 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are delighted to inform you that your son has been selected to represent St. Margaret’s Academy at the Year 7 
Conference hosted by the Liverpool Anglican Cathedral. Along with Year 7 pupils from around the city he has the 
opportunity to take part in ‘an interactive day that hopes to enable young people to glimpse into the life of Josephine 
Butler through the windows of Christian values, and the inspirational lives of people of faith.’ 

 Details of the visit; 

• Date – Friday 26th April 2019 

• Place – Liverpool Anglican Cathedral 

• Time – meet in the school canteen at 8:30am – returning to SMA at 3pm  

• Travel – by school mini-bus to and from the Cathedral 

Myself and our Religious Studies ITT student, will be escorting your son to the Cathedral and supervising them during 
the visit.  The admission cost has been covered by the Josephine Butler Trust so this event will be free of charge and 
the school will provide a packed lunch.  As your son will be representing St. Margaret’s he will need to wear his 
school uniform. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email me on 
kharding@stmargaretsacademy.com 

Please sign and return the permission slip below to the school office before Wednesday 24th April.  

Thank you for your continued support of our school. 

Yours sincerely 

  

K Harding 
(Head of Religious Studies)  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REPLY SLIP TO:  School Office – Liverpool Anglican Cathedral Friday 26th April 2019 
 
Student: ______________________________    Form: ____________ 
 
I give permission for my son to attend the Year 7 Conference at the Anglican Cathedral on Friday 26th April 2019.  
 
I give/do not give permission for photographs of my son to be used on school and diocesan websites 
 
Signed _________________________________(parent/carer)  Date: _____________ 
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